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Piraeus, 21/08/2019

Subject: “ Extension of submission of offers for the tender regarding the Marine
Hull Insurance Programs of the Floating Docks of PPA SA”

Please be informed that regarding the above mentioned tender, an extension for the
submission of offers has been granted, i.e. until 30" August 2019, Friday, 15:30 Greek time.

Please visit regularly PPA SA website in order to be promptly informed about the above
mentioned tender.



